
 

 

Wyborn Menu 
we have been assured by our suppliers that the ingredients that they supply/use are free of genetic modification 

all prices include VAT at the current rate 

to start...  

freshly made soup of the day,  
warm bread roll 

£4.45 

smoked trout, soft poached egg,  
watercress with horseradish and 
lemon dressing 

£6.20 

crab gratin, white crab meat, cream, 
leek, dijon mustard with gruyere 
served with sourdough fingers 

£5.95 

bruschetta, sun blushed tomatoes, 
red onion, garlic, olive oil and basil on 
toasted ciabatta 

£4.95 

herb crusted goat’s cheese salad, 
garnished with beetroot, croutons, 
sun blushed tomatoes and drizzled 
with a honey and dijon dressing 

£5.80 

chicken liver parfait, green tomato 
chutney fresh salad with warm 
granary toast 

£5.80 

seared king prawns, cooked in  
butter, chilli and lemon served with 
sourdough garlic bread and gremolata 

£5.95 

to follow...  

garlic & herbie crusted rack of lamb, 
served with mash and jus 

£13.95 

home beer battered cod fillet, served 
with chips, peas & tartare sauce and 
fresh lemon 

£11.95 

sea bass fillet, served with  a  
butternut squash puree and pesto 

£13.85 

super healthy salad, quinoa, roasted 
beets, leaves, broccoli, toasted seeds 
and salad dressing, with either 
 grilled salmon 
 chargrilled halloumi 
 chargrilled 8oz rump steak 

 
 
 
£13.95 
£12.55 
£16.75 

whole wheat fusilli, chicken breast 
sautéed field mushrooms, rich  
tomato sauce garnished with pesto & 
flaked parmesan 

£12.95 

bolognese linguine, with parmesan 
cheese 

£10.25 

from the grill...  

8oz rump steak, grilled tomato and 
hand cut chips 

£15.95 

6oz sirloin steak, grilled tomato and 
hand cut chips 

£14.95 

8oz rib eye steak , grilled tomato and 
hand cut chips 

£16.20 

burgers...  

6oz brioche beef burger, made with 
100% beef, gherkin, red onion, crisp 
bacon, monterey jack cheese, salad & 
chips 

£13.95 

ciabatta chicken burger, monterey 
jack cheese, crisp bacon, salsa, salad 
& chips 

£12.95 

ciabatta spicy veggie burger,  
monterey jack cheese, salsa, salad 
and chips 

£12.95 

pies...  

steak & guinness, prime cuts of beef 
cooked slowly in guinness with a puff 
pastry lid 

£12.95 

chicken & mushroom, chunks of 
chicken breast in a cream and  
mushroom sauce with a puff pastry lid 

£12.65 

sides...  

warm bread roll £1.00 

mixed salad £2.95 

fresh vegetable £2.95 

pan fried mushrooms £2.95 

onion rings £2.95 

buttered new potatoes £2.95 

hand cut chips £2.95 

grilled tomatoes £1.50 

hand cut chips & mayonnaise £3.50 

chilli tomato ketchup  £2.00 


